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Dear Parent or Guardian,
	In order to provide the greatest amount of improvement in your child’s condition, it is extremely important that they attend all of their scheduled therapy appointments.  Missed appointments can result in slower or delayed progress in your child’s condition.
	Because our policy is not to schedule more than one child at a time with each therapist, last minute cancellations and children who do not show for appointments,
result in lost (unused) treatment time by the therapists. This results in increased costs to the clinic and a lost opportunity to help other patients who have been waiting for an appointment. This problem is even more serious when a child is scheduled to see more than one therapist on that day.
	We have initiated a policy here at Dynamic Speech to address this concern.
If your child does not attend three scheduled appointments without providing 24 hour notice, we will no longer schedule your child’s visits in advance. It will be your responsibility to call in each morning to determine if there are any open appointment times in your therapist’s schedule.  Although we will do our best to give you an appointment, we cannot guarantee an appointment on any specific day.



Holly Taylor


Your signature indicates that you have been informed of and understand this policy.



___________________________________                            ________________
  Parent/Guardian Signature                                                           Date



___________________________________
  Patient’s Name
